Resilient nations.

To: ToWhom It May Concern.

Date: 24/06/15

Attn:

Fax:

From: UNDP Bosnia and Herzegovina

Subject:  Amendment of RFP-052-15 Preparation of Main Design of concrete safety

barriers on the trunk road M17, near location “Zeljezni most”, in Doboj

Dear Sir/Madam,

UNDP BiH made a decision to amend the RFP documentation as we have found an
omission made related to scope of work where instead of 1700m, it should state 2100m;

Location and Trunk road M17, L = cca 2100 m, near Zeljezni most, Doboj, Bi H
scope of work

Therefore, please find attached an amended RFP documentation and please take this
amendment under consideration when forming your Proposal.

UNDP BiH uses this opportunity to apologize for any inconvenience that this amendment might
have caused.

Best regards,
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